　April 2018
To: 
Students and faculty members of the Graduate School of Integrated Arts and Sciences and the School of Integrated Arts and Sciences

Hideki Kuwajima
Chairperson, International Exchange Committee

Graduate School of Integrated Arts and Sciences
　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　School of Integrated Arts and Sciences

Notice
The First Workshop and Reception Party of the 2018 International Exchange

at the Graduate School of Integrated Arts and Sciences and the School of Integrated Arts and Sciences
　The International Exchange Committee is pleased to invite the students and faculty members of the Graduate School of Integrated Arts and Sciences (GS-IAS) and the School of Integrated Arts and Sciences (IAS) to an international exchange workshop and reception party, to be held as below. We really look forward to meeting you there.
Purpose:
To provide international students, their student supporters, and faculty members with an opportunity to exchange opinions, to deepen further their mutual understandings of GS-IAS and IAS, and to promote their interactions.
Date/time:
 May 9, 2018 (Wednesday) / 18:00 to 19:30
Venue:
Meeting Room No. 1 (the “Dai-ichi Kaigi-shitsu”) (on the third floor of the office wing of the GS-IAS)
Details:　Overseas students will give speeches on their academic and social lives in Japan. All the participants are anticipated to exchange opinions positively.
Fee:　   Student: Free     Faculty member: 1,000 yen
RSVP:　Submit the form attached below or apply by email to the GS-IAS Support Office by no later than 17:00 on May 2, 2018 (Wednesday).
　　　　Email to: souka-gaku-sien@office.hiroshima-u.ac.jp

Inquiries:
GS-IAS Support Office (Ms. Hanada)  Phone: 082-424-6318
( - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - Cut off here - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - (
Participation Application Form

International Exchange Workshop and Reception Party
Student No.:　　　　　　　　　　　　
School / Graduate School:　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
Name: 　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
